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Dear 

Official Information Request – Foster Park Playground – Ref 1738

We refer to your official information request dated 05/08/2025 for the following
information.

Could you kindly provide me with the total construction cost of the Foster Park
Playground from start to finish including current works. 
Also - the annual opex for this facility.   

Our response to your request is set out below.

The project is currently within the construction and defects period. The original tender price
for the construction was $1,242,437.51, with the final cost expected to come in just
under $1.4 million. For the 2024/2025 financial year, the operational expenditure
(Opex) allocated to this facility is $13,306.63.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision
on your request for information under the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act 1987. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us at
oia@selwyn.govt.nz.

Kind regards, 
LGOIMA Team
Selwyn District Council




